
Our practice takes part in 

Disease Surveillance

Would you like to help?

If you are experiencing flu-like symptoms (with symptom onset 

being less than 10 days) then please ask for a virology swab. 

You can take part even if you’ve recently had a negative PCR test 

for COVID-19. 

If you are attending your practice for a routine blood test, also 

consider asking about giving an additional vial of blood for research

on immunity.

If you wish to participate, please speak to a member of our 

team.

Patient Information Sheets are available for further information.


